
From: planningcomments@staffsmoorlands.gov.uk
To: Planning Comments (SMDC)
Subject: Comment Received from Public Access
Date: 28 March 2017 21:45:41

Application Reference No. : SMD/2017/0065 Site Address:  Top Of The Trent Woodland Street  Biddulph
Staffordshire ST8 6LW Biddulph 
Comments by: Paul Barlass       
From:  
      
      
      
Phone: 
Email: Submission: Objection
Comments: I wish to state my firm objection to the plans and the proposed number of dwellings in the planning;
this is far too many for such a small site. The number of proposed dwellings would bring about an unreasonable
increase in volume of traffic at all hours. In addition, there would be a significant problem with people parking
in order to drop their children off at the nearby nursery. Not only do they use the current pub car park, but they
also already park all down the street and often in front of driveways; this is therefore only going to get worse if
the site is used for housing.

From the plans, I feel there will be an imposing presence of houses overlooking my property and gardens to
which I also object.
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